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We had our first Heavenly Tribal Messiah Meeting in Austria with the EUME Department Director, 

Manfred Mayr. Manfred gave a PowerPoint Presentation about the Spiritual Foundation of the HTM 

Department and the Vision of True Parents expressed through True Mother. 

 

After a short Q and A, Hans Rechberger shared his experience living in the last 20 years in the town of 

Parndorf/Burgenland. His honest, practical, and detailed Testimony was impressive and moved our hearts 

to see how consistent investment could bring a deep personal connection to the local people. 

 

The founding of a Nordic walking club and, recently, UPF as an officially registered association was an 

essential step in his public work with his family. In 2020 UPF Burgenland had several very successful 

events, and in 2023 a few are concretely planned. After a short Q and A, Elisabeth Cook concluded with a 

heartfelt prayer. 

 

About 40 connections were in our meeting, with about 50 participants. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Hans and Hillevi Brunnbauer 

HTM Heavenly Treasure Department Austria 

 

 

 


